
City of Santa Clara

Cancellation Notice
Civil Service Commission

Central Library 

 Redwoood Room

2635 Homestead Road 
Santa Clara, CA 95051

7:00 PMMonday, January 13, 2020

The Civil Service Commission Meeting of January 13, 2020 has been cancelled. 

The next regular scheduled Civil Service Commission Meeting is February 10, 2020.
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